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For Transmittal to: 

Honorable G. Riki Hokama 
Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (PL-3) (BF-1) 

m (*) 

rn 

a 

q/4 

Thank you for your letter dated April 18, 2016, to the Department of Planning (Department) 
asking about after-the-fact (ATE) fees for short-term rental home (STRH) permit applications. 

The current FY16 and proposed FY17 fee schedules for the Department include a provision for 
ATF fees for all permits. This fee is $1,000 plus up to 50 percent of project valuation as determined by 
the Planning Director. We propose that this fee also apply to STRH applications; we do not believe that 
STRH applications should be treated differently than the many dozens of other applications that we 
process that are also subject to this fee. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, - 

WILLIAM SPENCE 
Planning Director 
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Jacky Takakura, Administrative Officer 
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